CANDYMAKERS FOR A LONG LONG TIME
BOX 1596 TACOMA 1, WASHINGTON MA 7-0145

October 14, 1964

Mr. V. Traverso

V. Traverso Co.

1050 Battery Street

San Francisco, California

Dear Mr. Traverso:

We all at Brown & Haley wish to take this opportunity
to thank you for the nice association that we have had
with you and your firm. We presume that you are retir-
ing from active business, and we all hope that you
enjoy the good, deserving years of pleasure ahead.

We have written our representative, Dick Kahler, asking
him to contact you regarding the remaining stock you
may have of any of our products, and I am sure that he
will take care of the adjustments.

Sincerely yours, )
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~J. Longino Butler

(“Asst. General Sales Manager
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CREATORS OF ALMOND ROCA AND OTHER FINE CONFECTIONS




